
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

4. APPLICATION FOR DISCRETIONARY FUNDING 
 
 4.1 Mr Harvey spoke in support of an application for funding from the 19th Infantry Battalion and 

Armoured Regiment Association for costs associated with the installation of a drinking fountain 
at the 19th Memorial situated at Victoria Park. 

 
  It was resolved that an officer’s report be provided to a future meeting. 
 
 


